
 

 

 
 

February 6, 2019 

 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Monday, February 18, 2019, at 5:30 P.M. in the 

ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The purpose of this meeting is for: 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Views and comments by the public 

 Wisconsin Ethics Commission Advisory Opinion – Savaglio-Jarvis 

 Presentation/Discussion – Health Care Vendor Finalists – Best and Final Offer Update and 
Alternative Plan Designs – Hays Companies 


